WIMBLEDON AND PUTNEY COMMONS ACT 1871

Notice IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ANNUAL MEETING of the
WIMBLEDON AND PUTNEY COMMONS CONSERVATORS will be held, |
in accordance with the Charity Commission guidance published on 7 April
2020, by electronic conference facilities at 8.00pm on Wednesday 29 July
2020, when a Statement and Account of all monies received and expended
under and by virtue of the WIMBLEDON AND PUTNEY COMMONS ACT
1871 will be produced for inspection, examination and allowance. AND
THAT such Statement and Account will lie at the Ranger’s Office fourteen
days before such Meeting, for the inspection of Creditors and any
Commons’ Levy-payer or other persons interested.

Copies may also be inspected at the following Public Libraries:

Wimbledon Library, Wimbledon Hill Road, SW19
Putney Library, Disraeli Road, SW15
Roehampton Library, Danebury Avenue, SW15
Southfields Library, Wimbledon Park Road, SW19

We apologise that not all libraries may be open due to COVID-19. Under
such circumstances, please contact the Ranger's Office to arrange for a
hard copy to be made available to you.

The virtual attendance of Levy-payers will be welcomed and to receive
details of how to access the electronic conference facilities please e-mail
rangersoffice@wpcc.org.uk or telephone the Ranger’s Office on 020 8788
78585,

Further information can be obtained by application in person, by telephone,
|by writing to or by e-mailing the Chief Executive, at
rangersoffice@wpcc.org.uk or by visiting our website at
www.wpcc.org.uk -

DATED THIS 30th Day of June 2020 Simon Lee
Chief Executive

Ranger’s Office, Wimbledon Common,
London, SW19 5NR
Tel: 020 8788 7655




